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This newsletter contains important information for 
Community Pharmacy Kent owners and staff in Kent & Medway 

 

 

 

In today's edition: 

• Kent LPC September meeting. 

• Kent and Medway Pharmacy Professionals Conference. 

• NHS Communication 

• Safer Asthma 

• M pox in Eastern and Central Africa 

• Funded Independent prescribing training for Community Pharmacists 



 

    Other newsletters: 

• NHSE Primary Care Bulletin 

 

 

 

LPC Meeting 
 
Our next LPC meeting is on Tuesday, 10th September 2024. The meeting is open to 
pharmacy owners or employees to attend as observers from 2pm. 
 
I encourage colleagues to join one of the LPC meetings where possible to gain 
insight into the work we are doing to support thriving Community Pharmacies, 
benefiting the people in our communities. 
 
Meeting details: 
• Date: Tuesday, 10th September 2024 
• Time: 2pm-4:30 pm 
• Venue: Holiday Inn Maidstone/Sevenoaks 
London Road, Wrotham Heath 
Sevenoaks, Kent TN15 7RS 
 
Please email admin@kentlpc.org.uk if you would like to attend. 

 

mailto:admin@kentlpc.org.uk


 

 
Kent and Medway Pharmacy Professionals Conference 
 
I am looking forward to welcoming those of you that will be attending the 
Pharmacy Professionals Conference this Sunday 8th September 2024. This is a 
great opportunity to showcase the incredible contribution of pharmacy 
professionals across the system and celebrate success. 
 
Event details are as below. 

• Sunday 8th September 2024 

• Time: 10am-4pm 



 

• Venue: Medway school of Pharmacy 

 

 

 

Ensuring GP practices and community pharmacy are ready to support 
individuals being released early 
 
Your support is needed to ensure the continuity of care for individuals who will 
be released from prison as part of a Ministry of Justice measure to help relieve 
prison capacity pressures. Those eligible for this initiative will be released from 
prisons across England on 10 September 2024 and 22 October 2024. 
 
Click here to read the full letter. (Note: there is an important reference of 
Community Pharmacy) 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/lord-chancellor-sets-out-immediate-action-to-defuse-ticking-prison-time-bomb
https://kent.communitypharmacy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/106/2024/09/PRN01535_Ensuring-GP-practices-and-community-pharmacy-are-ready-to-support-individuals-being-released-early-from-prison_020924.pdf


 

Helping children with asthma to stay well 
 
Children and young people with asthma or suspected asthma are being 
encouraged to come forward for lifesaving checks. 
 
Across the UK, up to 30 children die every year from asthma. 
 
With fewer children being diagnosed since the Covid-19 pandemic, the NHS is 
working hard to improve diagnosis and provide better support to those affected. 
 
NHS Kent and Medway will launch its ‘safer asthma’ campaign during 
#AskAboutAsthma week (9 to 15 September) to raise awareness of three simple 
steps which can help children and young people to manage their condition. 
Do you know a child who has asthma? They need to: 

• see a healthcare professional once a year 

• get their inhaler technique checked 

• get a written asthma action plan (for school and home). 



 

Asthma can be fatal for young people. Get your child’s breathing sorted. Get their 
medication checked every year. Contact your GP practice. 
 
Visit www.SaferAsthma.co.uk to find out more. 

 

 

 

PRN01527 – NHS response to outbreak of Clade I Mpox in Eastern and Central 
Africa letter 
 
This letter below, updates organisations on the current NHS response to the 
outbreak of Clade I mpox in Eastern and Central Africa. The situation continues to 
evolve, and all organisations need to be prepared to manage someone who has 
travelled in this area presenting with clinical signs and symptoms of being a 
possible or probable case. 
 
They has been published on the website 
here: https://www.england.nhs.uk/publication/nhs-response-to-outbreak-of-
clade-i-mpox-in-eastern-and-central-africa/ 

• Click here NHS response letter. 

• Click here for MPOX pathway 

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.saferasthma.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmark.anyaegbuna%40nhs.net%7C7d223a254ade42dcbd9708dccb5b0447%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638608838973649471%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JmbjLTX1Vp9T1bwMK9Sy56L4rtvd%2F3z7v7dsUZav%2F2k%3D&reserved=0
https://www.england.nhs.uk/publication/nhs-response-to-outbreak-of-clade-i-mpox-in-eastern-and-central-africa/
https://www.england.nhs.uk/publication/nhs-response-to-outbreak-of-clade-i-mpox-in-eastern-and-central-africa/
https://kent.communitypharmacy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/106/2024/09/PRN01527_i_NHS-response-to-outbreak-of-Clade-I-Mpox-in-Eastern-and-Central-Africa-letter_050924.pdf
https://kent.communitypharmacy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/106/2024/09/PRN01527_ii_MPOX-Pathway-Action-Cards_September-2024.pdf


 

 

Funded Independent prescribing training for Community Pharmacists 
 
The NHS is offering further independent prescribing (IP) courses for community 
pharmacists, including locums. 
 
This training, enables pharmacists to support patients from diagnosis to 
prescribing, and to provide advice and follow-up – while also helping them to 
feel confident and prepared for the new challenges of their role. 
 
Courses are available until the end of March 2025, with several universities 
offering multiple dates for cohort intakes. 
Visit the NHS England website. 

 

 

 

To read the latest edition of the NHSE Primary Care Bulletin click here. 

 

 

Community Pharmacy Kent 
Address: The Hill Hub, 1A Highfield Road, Dartford, DA1 2JH 
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• Kent LPC September meeting. 

• Kent and Medway Pharmacy Professionals Conference. 

• NHS Communication 
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• M pox in Eastern and Central Africa 

• Funded Independent prescribing training for Community 
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LPC Meeting 

 

Our next LPC meeting is on Tuesday, 10th September 2024. The meeting is 

open to pharmacy owners or employees to attend as observers from 2pm. 

 

I encourage colleagues to join one of the LPC meetings where possible to 

gain insight into the work we are doing to support thriving Community 

Pharmacies, benefiting the people in our communities. 

 

Meeting details: 

• Date: Tuesday, 10th September 2024 

• Time: 2pm-4:30 pm 

• Venue: Holiday Inn Maidstone/Sevenoaks 



 

London Road, Wrotham Heath 

Sevenoaks, Kent TN15 7RS 

 

Please email admin@kentlpc.org.uk if you would like to attend. 

 

 

 

Kent and Medway Pharmacy Professionals Conference 

 

I am looking forward to welcoming those of you that will be attending the 
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Pharmacy Professionals Conference this Sunday 8th September 2024. This 

is a great opportunity to showcase the incredible contribution of pharmacy 

professionals across the system and celebrate success. 

 

Event details are as below. 

• Sunday 8th September 2024 

• Time: 10am-4pm 

• Venue: Medway school of Pharmacy 

 

 

 

Ensuring GP practices and community pharmacy are ready to 

support individuals being released early 

 

Your support is needed to ensure the continuity of care for individuals 

who will be released from prison as part of a Ministry of Justice 

measure to help relieve prison capacity pressures. Those eligible for this 

initiative will be released from prisons across England on 10 September 

2024 and 22 October 2024. 

 

Click here to read the full letter. (Note: there is an important reference of 

Community Pharmacy) 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/lord-chancellor-sets-out-immediate-action-to-defuse-ticking-prison-time-bomb
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/lord-chancellor-sets-out-immediate-action-to-defuse-ticking-prison-time-bomb
https://kent.communitypharmacy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/106/2024/09/PRN01535_Ensuring-GP-practices-and-community-pharmacy-are-ready-to-support-individuals-being-released-early-from-prison_020924.pdf


 

Helping children with asthma to stay well 

 

Children and young people with asthma or suspected asthma are being 

encouraged to come forward for lifesaving checks. 

 

Across the UK, up to 30 children die every year from asthma. 

 

With fewer children being diagnosed since the Covid-19 pandemic, the NHS 

is working hard to improve diagnosis and provide better support to those 

affected. 

 

NHS Kent and Medway will launch its ‘safer asthma’ campaign during 

#AskAboutAsthma week (9 to 15 September) to raise awareness of three 

simple steps which can help children and young people to manage their 

condition. 

Do you know a child who has asthma? They need to: 

• see a healthcare professional once a year 



 

• get their inhaler technique checked 

• get a written asthma action plan (for school and home). 

Asthma can be fatal for young people. Get your child’s breathing sorted. 

Get their medication checked every year. Contact your GP practice. 

 

Visit www.SaferAsthma.co.uk to find out more. 

 

 

PRN01527 – NHS response to outbreak of Clade I Mpox in Eastern and 

Central Africa letter 

 

This letter below, updates organisations on the current NHS response to 

the outbreak of Clade I mpox in Eastern and Central Africa. The situation 

continues to evolve, and all organisations need to be prepared to manage 

someone who has travelled in this area presenting with clinical signs and 

symptoms of being a possible or probable case. 

 

They has been published on the website 

here: https://www.england.nhs.uk/publication/nhs-response-to-outbreak-

of-clade-i-mpox-in-eastern-and-central-africa/ 

• Click here NHS response letter. 
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https://www.england.nhs.uk/publication/nhs-response-to-outbreak-of-clade-i-mpox-in-eastern-and-central-africa/
https://www.england.nhs.uk/publication/nhs-response-to-outbreak-of-clade-i-mpox-in-eastern-and-central-africa/
https://kent.communitypharmacy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/106/2024/09/PRN01527_i_NHS-response-to-outbreak-of-Clade-I-Mpox-in-Eastern-and-Central-Africa-letter_050924.pdf


 

• Click here for MPOX pathway 

 

 

 

Funded Independent prescribing training for Community 

Pharmacists 

 

The NHS is offering further independent prescribing (IP) courses for 

community pharmacists, including locums. 

 

This training, enables pharmacists to support patients from diagnosis to 

prescribing, and to provide advice and follow-up – while also helping 

them to feel confident and prepared for the new challenges of their role. 

 

Courses are available until the end of March 2025, with several 

universities offering multiple dates for cohort intakes. 

Visit the NHS England website. 
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